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93% VOTED YES - Our Contract Passes! 
 
The ballots have been tallied and the 
results are clear: Union members at 
CC voted overwhelmingly in support 
of adopting our first ever union 
contract!   
 
Members can expect to see wage 
increases and any related retro pay 
to January 1, 2023 and/or applicable 
lump sum payments by the end of 
March.  
 
We will follow up with exact pay dates soon after we receive confirmation from HR.  In 
addition, we will get you the specific transition date for PTO. 
 
OPEIU will work to print and distribute copies of the contract as soon as possible after 
the parties have signed it. 
 
If you haven't already done so, your next step is to fill out an OPEIU membership 
application: https://www.opeiu8.org/get-involved/membership-application-2/ 
 
Please join us in extending a special acknowledgement to the Union Bargaining Team 
for exhibiting exceptional leadership, patience, grit, and tenacity throughout this 

https://www.opeiu8.org/get-involved/membership-application-2/


process — Darby Robertson, SK Lewis, Carly Howard, Carol DeSalles, Sonia Brown, Jo 
Siesto, Sarah Welch, and Harrow Holly! 
 
And finally, thank you to all of the members that attended informational meetings and 
voted.  Your participation will keep our union strong! 

 
Questions or Concerns? You can reach Tara Powell, your Union 
Representative, at Tara@opeiu8.org. 
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